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Comments: I strongly oppose any new public use trails in the Jackson Mtn area due to the damage to wildlife

habitat and behavior.  I feel new trails will only lead to more constant public recreational use of wildlife areas

damaging their health and population strength. I hope the Forest Service would work very closely with CPW and

other wildlife research experts before making decisions on such projects. 

I do appreciate your consideration. 


